
The Notre-Dame-de-Lourdes Shrine of Rigaud is Open! 

OPENING: Sunday, May 25, 2025 
CLOSING: Sunday, October 5, 2025 
 
Meditated Rosary: Monday to Saturday at 4:00 PM 
Eucharistic Celebrations: 
           - Monday to Saturday at 4:30 PM 
           - Sunday at 9:00 AM (in English) and 11:00 AM (in French) 
           - Sunday at 14h00 (in Spanish) June 15, July 20, August 17 & September 14  
Sacrament of Reconciliation: Before each Mass and upon request 
Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament at 12:30 PM: The first Sunday of each 
month (June to September) 
Anointing of the Sick at 1:00 PM: July 27 and August 24 
Feast of the Assumption – Friday, August 15: Mass at 11:00 AM and 4:30 PM 
Diocesan Pilgrimage – Friday, August 15: Mass at 7:30 PM presided by Bishop Mgr Alain Faubert of Valleyfield, followed by a 
candlelight procession 
Offering Fire Ceremony during Masses on October 4 and 5, 2025 
To reserve a pilgrimage: tel : 450-451-0043 email :  reservation@lourdesrigaud.ca 
 
Healing and Deliverance Prayer Ministry 

Location: Lounge near the confessionals 
We will be present on-site all day on the first and third Sunday of each month starting June 15. The upcoming dates are: June 
15, July 6 and 20, August 3 and 17, September 7 and 21 
During the week, sessions are available by appointment only. Please leave a message at 450-451-6709 and our team will get 
back to you. 

Welcome to the Gift and Local Products Boutique! 

 
Our boutique team is happy to greet you with a smile. Featured in the photo are Noémie and Mia-Angela, who have just joined our 
team. 
Boutique Opening Hours: 

Day From To 

Monday 12 PM 5 PM 

Tuesday 12 PM 5 PM 

Wednesday 10 AM 5 PM 

Thursday 10 AM 5 PM 

Friday 10 AM 5 PM 

Saturday 9 AM 6 PM 

Sunday 9 AM 4:30 PM 



« Together with you Mary! » 

 

That’s our theme for the 2025 season and we hope when you visit the Sanctuary this season that you find, in the 
loving arms of Our Lady of Lourdes, everything you need to be filled with peace, joy, comfort and healing. 
 
And « Together with Mary », let us respond to Pope Leo’s invitation to pray, to experience peace in our hearts and to 
have a renewed confidence in our faith, our Catholic Church and our commitment to prayer. 
 
In Pope Leo’s first speech in St. Peter’s Square, he prayed the Rosary!  Let us rediscover the richness of praying the 
Rosary and the important affect it has in our lives and the lives of all the faithful.  That is why, before all our 
Eucharistic celebrations at the Sanctuary, we pray the Rosary.  Let us always remember it is "to Jesus through Mary"!  
 
In this 2025 Jubilee of the Universal Church, let us be true Pilgrims of Hope in facing the future of Our Lady’s 
Sanctuary.  God knows what that will be and we must trust, with Our Lady of Lourdes, that whatever the outcome, it 
is part of God's plan for us.  May the Holy Spirit grant us the gifts we need to know how to trust one another and to 
recognize God’s invitation to be loving people of faith. 
 
Dear faithful, may Our Lady of Lourdes grant that this beautiful, humble Sanctuary may remain a place of prayer and 
pilgrimage that responds to the real needs of our world today and may the Virgin Mary fill you with her tenderness 
and blessings!  
 
We look forward to seeing you all season long and let us remain united in prayer, « Together with you Mary! » 
 

Fr. Claude Auger csv, Rector 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Fundraising Campaign 
Sanctuaire Notre-Dame-de-Lourdes de Rigaud 

The Notre-Dame-de-Lourdes Shrine is, above all, a place dedicated to the Virgin Mary, enriched with deep religious and spiritual 
heritage. In addition to its mission, it is a magnificent site of great serenity and natural beauty. 

 If you’ve never visited the Shrine, come discover it. You will be charmed! 
 If you haven’t been in a while, come back and feel its magic! 
 If you’re a regular, keep coming! 

Your donations will allow the Shrine to maintain operations and continue welcoming you. 

You can contribute by sending a cheque, using the QR code at the bottom of this letter, or by visiting our website and clicking on 
Make a Donation. A tax receipt will be issued for all donations over $20.00. 

Thank you for your generous support! 
— The Team at the Notre-Dame-de-Lourdes Shrine of Rigaud 
18 Bourget Street, Rigaud, QC J0P 1P0 
 

Fr. Claude Auger, c.s.v. 

Rector 
舏 www.lourdesrigaud.ca 
귗귘귙귚귛귝규 direction@lourdesrigaud.ca 

 

 


